
   

 

 

 

 

Monday 21st April  

Bank Holiday Monday 

Tuesday 22nd April  

Bikeability Year 5 

Wednesday 23rd April 

Gymnastics 3.30-4.30pm 

Thursday 24th April 

Forest School for Rec/1 

Friday 25th April  

Bikeability Year 5 
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4th April 2025  

School Dinners—Week 1 

Mrs Chignell   01625 917280  head@styal.cheshire.sch.uk 

KS1 Special Ladies Celebration 

Last Friday, children in KS1 spent some 

time at our Special Ladies Celebration 

sharing a story and eating cakes that the 

children had made.  

 



   

 

 

 

      

Attendance 

Aiming for Above 95% 

Winners on Thursday of the 

attendance award was   

Rec/1 

Whole School 88.3% 

 Rec/1 92.5 %                                                   

Y1/2   84.3% 

Y3/4 90% 

Y5/6 87.1% 

 

    Styal Star of The Week 

  We have 2 weeks to  celebrate 

on our  newsletter 

The Styal  Value  of the Week from 

Friday 28th March 

Unique 

Reception– Bonnie 

 Year 1– Theo 

 Year 2– Marta 

Year 3– Zak 

Year 4– Robin 

Year 5–  Annabelle 

Year 6– Toby 

      Styal Star of The Week 

The Styal  Value  of the Week from 

Thursday 3rd April 

Confident 

Reception– Oscar 

 Year 1– Freddie 

 Year 2– Valentina 

Year 3– Stela 

Year 4– Arthur 

Year 5–  Daisy 

Year 6– Alec 

Mr Smith’s PE Awards 

Mr Smith has chosen Clara from KS1 and  

Olivia T from KS2 for their continuous effort 

and skills  in PE lessons throughout this half 

term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reception/1 Spring Walk 

 What a beautiful day Reception/1 had for their Spring Walk on Monday. The children 

went looking for signs of spring through the Quarry Bank Estate. They saw lots of      

daffodils and other spring flowers on route to the mill. They had their snacks after a play 

in the park and walked back through the woods. 



   

 

 

 

      

   

 

 

 

      

Easter Egg Competition 

Thank you to everyone who entered the Easter Egg Competition. We had so 

many creative designs and so much effort had been put into the designs. 

 

 

 

The competition was judged by Mrs 

Gaulton, Mr Docherty and myself. It was, 

as it is every year, a very hard decision to 

make but here are our winning entries 

from Freya, Annabelle, Florence, Otis, 

Sophia, Poppy and Mia. 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher’s Award 

 

William was awarded the certificate for his 

determination and effort in his writing. 

He was extremely proud of himself and so 

were his teachers.  

Well done William! 

 

 

House Point Winners 

 

 

 

The house points were counted up and this half term winners were 

Tatton who were rewarded with a VIP day on Thursday. They were able 

to wear their own clothes, have their lunch first and have an extra break.  

 

Well done Tatton. 



   

 

 

 

      

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

      

How safe are your children on line? 

Parent Council met in March and one topic discussed was on- line safety, in 

particular parental advice and guidance around the use of social media.  

In the summer term, we are looking to survey our parents and how as a 

school, we can support them about on– line safety and the increasing use of 

social media for children and young people. 

In the meantime, the NSPCC offer valuable support and guidance about      

children and technology. Please click on the link below whch takes you directly 

to their website.                     Children and technology: Age-appropriate usage advice | NSPCC   

 

 Recently, as a school, we have dealt 

with several on-line incidents which 

have had an impact in school.                    

Understanding how to support                

children to be safe and respectful on 

line is important.  

On- line bullying is referenced in our 

Positive Behaviour Policy and            

Anti– Bullying Policy under ‘Cyber    

Bullying’. 

 At Styal, children regularly re- visit on 

line safety using this SMART acronym. 

 

 

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/access-to-technology-for-different-ages/


   

 

 

 

      

Easter Egg Hunt 

The children had the best time searching for eggs around the school grounds on   

Wednesday afternoon. There were smiles all round as the children were rewarded with 

an Easter Egg. Thank you so much to Parents of Styal who organised the event for the 

children and the Easter bunnies who supported with the hunt.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

Easter Eggstavaganza in After School Club 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



   

 

 

 

      

                  Community Day at Styal- Saturday 22nd March  

Thank you to everyone who supported the Community Day. Thanks to everyone’s efforts, 

our school grounds are looking beautiful. We were blessed with lovely weather and lots 

of enthusiastic children to give us a hand. A big thank you goes to B and Q for their kind 

donation of paints and plants. 
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Mrs Gaulton 

Our new Headteacher, Mrs Gaulton will join 

our school after the holidays. This week, Mrs 

Gaulton came into school to meet the children 

in an assembly where they found out lots of  

interesting things about her and were also able 

to ask some questions too. 

Parents and carers will get the opportunity to 

meet Mrs Gaulton in the playground each 

morning to say hello and start to get to know 

the children and families well. 

It has been a privilege being Interim Head at 

Styal for the past 2 terms. The children have 

been, and will always be, at the heart of   

everything we do at Styal Primary School 

from Ronnie achieving his Club 99 certificate 

this week, to our dedicated and hardworking 

teachers proudly sharing progress and         

individual personal qualities about our wonderful children in our recent 

parent consultations, to the joy of watching children learn and play           

together in our small, beautiful and unique school. 

Wishing everyone a lovely Spring Break.          Sara Chignell 


